
 
 

Memo 
To: Governing Board for the Collegiate High School  
From:  Dr. Cristie Kedroski, Interim President 
Date: September 17, 2024 
Re: Collegiate High School Updates 
 
 
This informational memo provides updates from Collegiate High School (CHS). 
Collegiate High School is proud to announce that our students performed significantly higher than Okaloosa 
County Schools’ averages and the State of Florida on the End-of-Course State Tests. This demonstrates the hard 
work and dedication of students, staff, faculty, and parents. 

 
Below are CHS enrollment numbers by grade as of August 28, 2024: 

 
 


